
Application for Season Fee Reduction

Season 2025–2026

Helmi Basket ry

Families may apply for support if unemployment, illness, a large number of children, or other factors
affecting the family’s livelihood make it difficult to cover the costs of basketball activities during the
2025–2026 season.

Reductions are granted only for season fees, not for tournament or equipment costs. Applications
must be submitted in advance; reductions cannot be used to cover already overdue invoices.

Player Information

Name:

Date of Birth:

Team:

Guardian Information

Guardian 1 Name:

Occupation:

Phone Number:

Net Monthly Income:

Guardian 2 Name:

Occupation:

Phone Number:

Net Monthly Income:

Other Income

Other income (net/month):

Additional Information

Number of children in household:

Other hobbies (of the applicant):

Siblings in the club? (No/Yes, who):

Free-form explanation for the application:



Applicant Information

Name:

Email:

Applications should be sent by email to erja.hakamaki@helmibasket.fi
or delivered in a sealed envelope to the Helmi Center kiosk at:
Vanha Helsingintie 13, 00700 Helsinki (mark the envelope “Fee Reduction Application”).

All applications are handled confidentially.
The club may, if necessary, request proof of income, such as an income register extract.

TO BE COMPLETED BY THE CLUB

Granted reduction (€):

Date:

Signature:


